
City of Westmorland  
 

REPORT TO City Council  
 
MEETING DATE: February 19, 2025 
 
FROM:  Laura Fischer, Manager 
    
SUBJECT: Authorize the submittal of Water Filter Replacement Project 

Reimbursement Request #2 in the amount of $178,090.20. 
  
ISSUE: 
Shall the City Council Authorize the submittal of Water Filter Replacement Project 
Reimbursement Request #2 in the amount of $178,090.20? 
 
GENERAL MANAGER’S RECOMMENDATION: 
It is recommended that the City Council Authorize the submittal of Water Filter 
Replacement Project Reimbursement Request #2 in the amount of $178,090.20. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT:  The City has a grant from the State Water Board for this project.  
The City awarded a contract with Cora Construction in the amount of 1,916,900.  This 
reimbursement request is the second invoice received from Cora in an amount of 
$175,059.35 and includes reimbursement for Mr. Hamby’s time.   
 
The City needs to submit our reimbursement requests to the state in a timely manner so 
that we can get the grant funds in and pay this invoice.   
 
DISCUSSION: 
The reimbursement request and invoices from Cora are attached to this report for your 
consideration.   
 
CONCLUSION: 
Staff recommends that the Authorize the submittal of Water Filter Replacement Project 
Reimbursement Request #2 in the amount of $178,090.20. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Laura Fischer,  
Manager 
 
Attachment: Reimbursement Request 
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